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Dear sir/madam,

I would like to put on record my total objection and disagreement with the suggested
proposal to close ANY byways in this vicinity.

These are historic routes which bring immense pleasure to many users, and are a
particularly good tourism attraction.

Closures are never reversed, and result in permanent loss of valuable amenities for

visitors.
I sincerely hope my concerns and views are recorded and combined with all the other

objections I am aware you are receiving.

There is room for all users in the countryside. All we need is tolerance and respect for one
another.

Kind regards,

Graham Fowler

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.





